
Headteacher’s 
Blog 

Friday  9th November 2018

Dear Parents/ Carers,
Welcome to our weekly blog.
Kind regards, Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

Air Ambulance Collection
Please remember to bring your bags in before 1 p.m. on Monday 12th 
November 2018.
Also shoes for our UNICEF Share Appeal are welcome then. The PTA 
meeting will also be held  after the bags have been loaded around 
1 p.m.
Don’t forget!
Class 1 assembly in school next Wednesday 14th November at 
2.30p.m.

School Games News
Well done to our Whittingham 
Year 5 and 6 football team. A 
third win in a row just before we 
take a break until Spring. We are 
extremely thankful and lucky to 
have 3 new sponsors so that we 
will be able to have a new strip, 
training top and jacket before the 
season resumes. Full details of our 
sponsors will be shared with you 
as soon as we finalise sizes of kit 
and numbers of strips needed.

Safeguarding News
Operation Endeavour is an 
innovative project in schools and 
colleges in Northumberland run 
in partnership with NCC and 
Northumbria Police. It starts 
November 2018 and aims to 
support children and young 
people who go missing from 
home. Please see letter which will 
be out shortly for further details.


